
  

February 19, 2021 

William Tigert, Chief Administrative Officer 
Town of Ingersoll  
130 Oxford Street (2nd Floor),  
Ingersoll, ON, N5C 2V5 

Via e-mail wtigert@ingersoll.ca 

Re:  County Council Composition Consideration 

At the Woodstock City Council meeting held electronically on February 18, 2021, 
Council considered your correspondence dated February 8, 2021. The following 
resolution was passed in response: 

“That Woodstock City Council supports the proposed changes to the composition of 
Oxford County Council as outlined in Report Number A-002-21 from the Town of 
Ingersoll.” 

Yours Truly, 

Office of the City Clerk 
Woodstock City Hall 

P.O. Box1539 
500 Dundas Street 

Woodstock, ON 
N4S 0A7 

Telephone (519) 539-1291 

Amelia Humphries, City Clerk   

Cc: via e-mail - Chloe Senior, Clerk, Oxford County - csenior@oxfordcounty.ca 




